From: Lucy Peterson
Sent: Saturday, October 28, 2023 8:59 PM
To: Vander Lugt, Kristen <KVanderLugt@a2gov.org>; Zackariah A. Farah - Renter's Commission_

Subject: Resigning from Renters Commission

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hi all,

My very sincere apologies for missing the last few meetings and being out of touch. | have recently taken a new job
which conflicts with commission meetings. | was hoping to be able to work something out but the time conflicts makes it
exceedingly difficult to really track what's going on and participate meaningfully. | am going to resign so someone with
more time can give this commission the attention it deserves.

Many thanks to all of you for your fantastic work.

Warmly,
Lucy





